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September 8, 1971

Mr. Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
American G I Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for the material you supplied on school segregation of Mexican
American children in Texas and the southwest United States.

I shall read it very carefully and as the busing problem is debated will
keep this information in mind.

Mr. Joseph Juarez of Omaha, the National President of the American G I
Forum, is on my staff on a part-time basis. I have had many conversations
with Joe and know that I can call on him for additional information. Joe
is a fine man and I feel very proud to have him on my staff.

incerely,

Jo n Y. McCo~lister
mber of Congress
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